Brown, Christina

From: Lisa Ellington <lellington@paragould.com>
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 10:44 AM

To: Brown, Christina

Subject: RE: AR0033766 Permit Report

Christina,

Please forgive me for not sending in the written notification as | misread the statement that PLWC had sixty
days as six months to submit the notification.

PLWC does not at the present time have TBLLs, and is currently conducting a technical evaluation to
determine if TBLLs are needed to protect water quality standards; are adequate to prevent pass through of
pollutants, inhibition of or interference with the treatment plant; protect worker health and safety; and
prevent sludge contamination. The results of the technical evaluation will be forwarded to you within twelve
months of the effective date of NPDES Permit AR0O033766.

Let me know if the notification needs to be provided to you in letter form or if this email notification will
suffice.

Lisa Ellington

Environmental Services Manager
Paragould Light, Water T Cable
®.0. Box 9

Paragould, AR, 72451

Phone: (870) 239-7795

[é[[ington@pamgou[cﬁ com
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From: Brown, Christina <christina.brown@adeq.state.ar.us>
Sent: Thursday, July 15, 2021 10:02 AM

To: Lisa Ellington <lellington@paragould.com>

Subject: AR0033766 Permit Report

Good Morning Lisa,
I've got to bother you again. I'm looking for a Permit Report : Local Limits Report :

e The permittee shall submit, within sixty (60) days of the effective date of this permit, (1) a WRITTEN
CERTIFICATION that a technical evaluation has demonstrated that the existing technically based local limits
(TBLLs) are based on current state water quality standards and are adequate to prevent pass through of
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pollutants, inhibition of or interference with the treatment facility, worker health and safety problems, and sludge
contamination, or (2) a WRITTEN NOTIFICATION that a technical evaluation revising the current TBLLs will be
submitted within 12 months of the effective date of this permit.

Thank you,
Christina Brown | Enforcement Analyst

Division of Environmental Quality | Office of Water Quality
5301 Northshore Drive | North Little Rock, AR 72118
t: 501.682.0840 | e:christina.brown@adeg.state.ar.us
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